
Debby Moorhead 

Manteca City Councilmember 

 

 

It has been an honor to serve you on the Manteca City Council. Manteca’s future is bright and I 

look forward to working with you to make our city even better for my family and yours. 

 

Like you, I’m excited about the opening of Great Wolf Lodge, a passion project of mine since 

2004 when I was the Manteca Chamber of Commerce Executive Director. Great Wolf will create 

new jobs and bolster Manteca’s economy. I’m also proud of the work my fellow 

councilmembers and I have done to address additional infrastructure needs including the 

Atherton Drive extension. 

 

While homelessness continues to be a struggle for all California cities, Manteca is making 

progress. The establishment of a resource center and partnerships with local non-profits has 

helped provide shelter while providing our homeless with needed resources. 

 

As we continue to navigate challenging times, it’s important we stay focused on what’s most 

important-- keeping families safe and preserving our quality of life. This includes investing in 

public safety, while responsibly reopening local businesses that are fundamental to Manteca’s 

economy. 

 

I would be grateful for the opportunity to continue representing you on the Manteca City 

Council. I’d be proud to have your vote. 

 

debbymoorhead.com 


